
 
Dear All,  
 
 After the success of last year’s Bike Ride along the Tissington and 
High Peak Trails, we have organised another bike ride around the Derwent 
Dam in the Peak District. The bike ride is designed for everyone and we 
want to see as many Beavers, Cubs and Scouts and their families come with 
us possible. This year’s bike ride will take place on Sunday 21st June 2015. 
 
We will be meeting the Upper Derwent Valley Visitor centre at 10.15am 
where there are car parking and bike hire facilities. All day car parking costs 
£4.70 at the visitor centre car park, however on the right hand side before 
you get to the visitor centre there are a number of free parking areas along 
the side of the road. You will need to bring with you a packed lunch and 
plenty of drinks. We are aiming to leave at 10.30am so that we can be back 
at the cars for 3.00pm. 
 
If anyone has any questions please feel free to email me at 
michaelhawley@1stRipleyScouts.org or speak to one of the leaders. All 
these details are available on our website at 
www.1stRipleyScouts.org/bike15   
 
If you want to come with us on the bike ride please fill in the form below 
and return it to one of the leaders, or email me (see above) so that we 
know who will be coming by Thursday 4th June. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Michael Hawley 
Section Assistant 
1st Ripley Scout Troop 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name:______________________________________________ 
Section:_____________   Number of people coming:________________ 
Will child be coming alone?  Yes/No (Please delete as appropriate) If yes, 
we need an activity consent form to be completed. 
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